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9th December 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians

I am pleased to offer your child a chance to see “The Woman in Black” at the Fortune Theatre on Friday 24th
February 2023. The play is a fantastic example of creating an immersive experience using a small cast and limited
but innovative technical elements.

Although seeing live theatre is part of the Drama GCSE, this trip is not limited to those students considering Drama
as a GCSE option. There are 50 tickets available for students and these will be assigned on a ‘first come, first
served’ basis.

We will be departing Ruislip High School at 17:30 for an 18:30 arrival at the Fortune Theatre. We will be travelling
on the London Underground and will return to Ruislip High School at approximately 22:15.

The total cost of the trip is £23.50, which can be paid via Parentpay by Wednesday 4 January 2023. Parental
permission can also be given on Parentpay. Please ensure that your child has an Oyster or Zip card that is ready for
a return journey to Zone 2.

I am sure we will have an excellent evening.

Yours sincerely

Mr Peter Randall
Head of Year 8

mailto:office@ruisliphigh.com
http://www.ruisliphigh.com

